

Health

March 28, 2012

Mayor Joe Fontana City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, Ontario

RE: 2012 Estimated Board of Health Expenditures

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

RECEIVED APR 10 201

For Report

Dear Mayor Fontana,

At the March 22, 2012, Board of Health meeting, the following City Council resolution was considered:

The Middlesex-London Health Unit (MLHU) **BE REQUESTED** to reduce its budget by an additional \$100K, subject to the MLHU providing information with respect to the potential service implications from the recommended reduction.

Please be advised, it was the decision of the Board of Health that the 2012 City of London funding request be reaffirmed in the amount of \$6,095,059 as per the notice provided pursuant to section 72(5) of the Health Protection and Promotion Act to Council on January 31, 2012 (enclosed).

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Viola Poletes Montgomery

Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health

Viola Poletes Montgomery

cc:

Mr. Tim Dobbie, Acting City Manager, City of London

Mr. Martin Hayward, CFO, City of London